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For Immediate Release  March 4, 2020 
 

MCTXSheriff Searches for Stolen Motorcycle 
 
 
On March 4, 2020, Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office was dispatched to the 4400 Block of Jeanette Ln 
Conroe, TX. in reference to a stolen motorcycle. The victim said the was bike stolen from their front porch 
yesterday evening at about 7:30PM, with the keys left in the ignition. The motorcycle was described as a 
2015 KTM RC390 motorcycle bearing Texas License plate# 239K3A.   
 
If you have any information in regards to the stolen motorcycle please contact Montgomery County 
Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) in reference 
Case# 20A077532. 
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